



Drifter's officers serving for 2011-2012 snowmobile season:

President: Mark Bombinski
Vice President: Keith Rushford
Treasurer: Ken Romberg
Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund

Board Members: Jeremy Probst & Tim Keller

Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

- Next Meeting: Thursday, April 12th at 7:30pm in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at Headliners Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah. We would like all members and friends to attend and enjoy the fun!! We have trail twister prizes to give away!
 - o 24 members attended the March 8th meeting
- **Trail Signs**: The trail was divided into 7 sections this year. A lead volunteer was assigned to each section and will coordinate the sign removal with other club members who volunteered.
- ❖ <u>Alliance Meetings:</u> These meetings are the 4th Tuesday of the month @ 7:30pm, Oshkosh Lanes. The last meeting of the season is on March 27th.
- NOMINATIONS: At the March meeting we held the nominations for the elected positions and they are as follows:

<u>President</u>: Mark Bombinski <u>Vice President</u>: Keith Rushford <u>Treasurer</u>: Ken Romberg Secretary: Lisa Bombinski

Board: Tim Keller, Jeremy Probst, Nick Brucks, Dave Kron

Trail Boss: Kirk Ecklund

Elections for the 2012-2013 season will be held at the April meeting!

❖ Memberships: Join our club! See our website for a membership form:

<u>www.drifterssnowmobileclub.com</u> – designed by Jeremy Probst.

Mark your calendars for the upcoming club meetings:

- > April 12th
- ➤ May 10th
- **Special Announcement**: Land was donated to the Drifters Snowmobile Club. The club is planning to put a building up on this land in the near future. Come to the meetings for more information.